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I, Jessica Hoehn, oppose the change to make in person voting required. Mail-in 

voting is the most equitable way to allow ALL OREGON voters to vote. Twice I found 

myself without a vehicle on Election Day. If I hadn’t had the option to mail in my ballot 

early, as I did, I wouldn’t have been able to cast my vote and that is voter 

suppression at its finest. Unless in person voting is going to come with FREE public 

transportation the day of elections, than in person voting isn’t a feasible option for 

ALL of our Oregon citizens.  


